

Dr. Margaret Gilmore, Superintendent

December 21, 2020

Dear Tiger Family:

As some of you have asked me about the flurry of activity between Allendale Elementary School and the Stadium, I want to share that Santa sent some of his elves to work about campus over the last few weeks.

Santa asked me to give you all an early Christmas present and to let you know that we now have several locations for free high-speed public Wi-Fi in Uptown Allendale. You can now visit the parking lot at Allendale Elementary School by the Stadium or the parking lot at USC Salkehatchie to connect to free high-speed public Wi-Fi (Map attached).

Over the holidays these sites will be available 24x7 so that you can connect with friends and family or utilize the network to take advantage of telehealth visits. After the New Year, when school is back in session we'll be setting up more formal hours of operation but, for now, please be safe and enjoy.

We've set up a new Facebook Group called Uptown Allendale (https://www.facebook.com/groups/uptownallendale) and we would love to hear about your experience with Public Wi-Fi this holiday season! Please post some pics with your family!

Happy Holidays,

Dr. Margaret Gilmore

Dr. Mayaret Gilmore

Superintendent